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Review: The College of Nursing submitted a major change form to the WSU Graduate School on October 1, 2014. The College is proposing changes to the Doctor of Nursing Practice Program. The faculty in the program have agreed to changes to the curriculum and courses to better align the program to new national competencies for nurse practitioners that went into effect in July, 2013. The proposed changes to the doctoral program reflect the work done by a sub-committee within the College of Nursing Faculty to align the doctoral program at WSU to these new competencies. In addition, the proposed changes better align course content to credit load and better prepare graduates for the workforce.
The presentation of the proposed changes is coherent and easy to follow. First, the proposal states the program’s mission. The rationale for the proposed changes is aligned to the mission. A table summarizes course offerings in the current curriculum with the proposed curriculum. There are changes to course numbers and course titles. There are more courses in the proposed curriculum, and the total graded credits increase from 24 to 27. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary:  Tom and Babu have reviewed and discussed the proposed curricular changes to the program. As indicated in the major change form, the curricular changes are aligned with the new national competencies and aligned to the program’s mission. The changes will contribute to an even more positive experience for WSU graduate students in this program. We move to approve the proposed curricular changes to the Doctor of Nursing Practice Program as presented to the committee.
